
From: Jana Zanetto   
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 12:31 PM 
To: Distrib- City Clerk <city.clerk@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: 4/2/24 Mtg: Item 6: Local Road Safety Plan: I support 
 
Dear City Council Members, 
 
I am writing in support of the adoption of Agenda Item 6: San Rafael Local Road Safety 
Plan. I would like to attend this meeting on 4/24, but I’m currently in France till mid-June. 
As someone who walks and bikes in San Rafael, I strongly support San Rafael adopting this 
plan and a proposed Vision Zero Action Plan to make our streets safer for those who are 
not choosing a private vehicle as their mode of transportation. I encourage you to adopt 
this agenda item and continue pushing for additional road improvements to make our 
community safer. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and your dedication to making San Rafael a wonderful 
place to live and work. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Janet Zanetto 
 




